
Date : 20-12-2022

Dear Team,

Greetings!

Reference to your advice, have taken action to replace the Head of the sexual harassment

team Dr. Rakhi.

We would like to confirm that we have Dr. Rakhi Bist Pundir working with us as Senior

Psychologist from September 15th, 2022. She also heads the department for handling Sexual

harassment cases in our school.

She keeps taking counseling and educative sessions with our school team and with students

for spreading awareness amongst all regarding sexual harassment, prevention and reporting

of incidents.

School has appointed Ms.Manaswini as her assistant for executing the program.

Regards,

Bharti Dhar
Principal


